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  Communications received from private individuals and 
non-governmental bodies relating to matters of which the 
Security Council is seized 
 

 

 

Sender Place Date 

   The situation in the Middle East 

Rita Amrita1 

Mothers of Yaseen 

Pézenas, Val d’Hérault, France 30 January 2017 

Robert Y.C. Chiu Sarawak, Malaysia 10 June 2017 

The situation concerning Western Sahara 

Hassan Gaddar Casablanca, Morocco 2 January 2017 

Joan Marco Pastor Bellreguard, Valencia, Spain 16 March 2017 

The situation in Haiti 

Marmontel Max Pierre  Unknown 9 October 2017 

The situation in Burundi 

Leonard Nyamusevya2 

Patriotic Union for Change 

Reynoldsburg, Ohio, United States of America 1 January 2017 

The situation in the Central African Republic 

Coordination Committee of 

the International 

Non-Governmental 

Organization Forum  

Bangui3 15 February 2017 

The situation in the Middle East, including the Palestinian question 

Jason Waterman Commack, New York, United States of America 1 January 2017 

Sheila M. Eklund Bel Air, Maryland, United States of America 22 February 2017 

Robert Y. C. Chiu4 Sarawak, Malaysia 1 March 2017 

David Reddcliff Harrisburg, Pennsylvania, United States of America 27 March 2017 

Mark Hilton  

The Elders Foundation 

London 11 August 2017 

Linda F. Malanson Wethersfield, Connecticut, United States of America 25 December 2017 
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Sender Place Date 

   Calen Kirkpatrick Unknown Undated 

Threats to international peace and security 

Irene Nava San Diego, California, United States of America 26 June 2017 

Non-proliferation/Democratic People’s Republic of Korea 

Dillon M. Dargis5 Walled Lake, Michigan, United States of America 12 May 2017 

James Barkdale Unknown 12 July 2017 

Robert Y. C. Chiu Sarawak, Malaysia 6 August 2017 

 

 1 The communication contained a petition with 1,847 signatures from around the world relating to the conflict in the Syrian 

Arab Republic. 
 2 Similar communications dated 24 January and 26 March 2017 were also received. 
 3 The communication, dated 15 February 2017, was signed by members of the Coordination Committee of the International 

Non-Governmental Organization Forum in the Central African Republic) and concerned the threats faced by civilians, the 

security situation in the Central African Republic and the deteriorating humanitarian access.  
 4 Similar communications were received from the same person, dated 17 May and 2 June 2017, concerning the situation in 

the Middle East, including the Palestinian question.  
 5 A similar communication, dated 12 May 2017, was also received from Tom Bush, of Walled Lake Central High School.  

 


